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Dear Mr Schulz, 

 

 

Following the recent plenary meeting of the LV COSAC, which was held in The Hague from 12 June 

to 14 June 2016, in the framework of the Parliamentary dimension of the Dutch presidency of the 

Council of the European Union, please find enclosed the adopted COSAC contributions. 

 

In the contributions COSAC addresses several topics which were discussed during the meeting, 

such as modes of parliamentary scrutiny, rapporteurs, trilogues, the yellow and green card 

procedure, the interaction that takes place at COSAC, the role of Parliaments in protecting the rule 

of law, parliamentary diplomacy and migration. 

 

We would be grateful for your response to the issues emphasised in the contributions. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tuur Elzinga Mr Malik Azmani   

Chairman of the committee on  Chairman of the committee on 

European Affairs of the Senate European Affairs of the House of Representatives 

 

 


